
 

 

 

 

                                 

 

                          Headlice – School Protocol 

 

When headlice is detected in a classroom, a standard notification will be made 

to parent/guardians of students in that class informing them of the fact. A 

copy of the HSE guidelines for treatment will be sent home and can also be 

found on the school website – Headlice and Nits –HSE.ie 

 


